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SYLMAR, Calif. (Jan. 5, 2018) – Beginning last spring, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill 
team updated our neighbors weekly on progress we made against our 2017 action 
plan to: (1) collect and control landfill gas; (2) control potential waste odors on site; and 
(3) reduce conditions for future potential odors. The operational and infrastructure 
enhancements we made have assisted in a significant increase in collected landfill gas 
and fewer odor complaints. We believe we are on the right track, and we know there is 
more to do.

As we look to 2018, we remain committed to long-term success at Sunshine Canyon 
as a good neighbor and responsible landfill operator. We have an experienced team 
working on-site, and we will continue augmenting the team as necessary. We will focus 
on optimizing and expanding our landfill gas system with dozens of new gas wells and 
supporting infrastructure. We are adding flare capacity to ensure collected landfill gas 
is safely and responsibly destroyed, and we will continue implementing odor-reduction 
measures both on-site at the Landfill and off-site at our transfer stations.

We are honored to serve this community, and we look forward to working with you 
throughout 2018 and beyond to make our community an even better place to live, 
work, learn and play.


